
Investigation  launched
following  break  in  at
building site in Gullane

Police  are  appealing  for
information following a break in at
a building site in East Lothian. 
The incident took place between 3.15pm Friday 22nd November
2024 and 7am Monday 25th November 2024, on Saltcoats Road,
Gullane. 

Tools and materials in excess of £20,000 have been stolen. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Have you seen or heard
anything? If so, please contact Police Scotland on 101 and
quote  Incident  number  0916  of  25th  November  2024,
alternatively if you would like to remain anonymous, please
contact Crimestoppers on 0800 555111 
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